
 

 

  
          September, 2015 
 
Dear Pastor and Friends: 
 
It finally started raining in Honduras.  However, many crops were lost and in several parts of 
the country the situation is very difficult.  Shortages of beans, corn, and even electricity are 
probable in the next summer or dry season.    Thank you so much for your prayers and 
financial support.  We count it a privilege to be your missionaries here.   
 
Recently one of the ladies in the mission work gave testimony that she was able to lead to 
Christ two young men who were remodeling her home.   She is one of the people that 
received a soul winning course.  We praise the Lord for the burden that she has for the lost.  
In October we will have an emphasis on evangelism.   Please begin to pray for every contact.  
Please pray for a national pastor for the work in Barrio Abajo.     
 
We are planning a men’s conference the end of October.  My Dad, Missionary Harold Priday 
will be the speaker.  We expect men from several churches.  Please pray for this special time. 
Satan attacks men fiercely here.   
 
Please begin now to pray for our 2016 YOUTH CAMP,  Easter Week or Holy Week as we 
say here.  To be able to have camp with our youth who come from poor homes, we have to 
help them with half of their camp costs.  Please pray that the Lord will provide these extra 
funds.  That comes out to about $50.00 for each camper.  We are praying for a special 
offering of $2,500.00 for this camp. 
 
Next May, 2016, we will be returning to the U. S. for our furlough.  Our last furlough was 
2007-2008.    We are already beginning to work on our schedule.  It would be an honor for 
us to be in your church.  I am attaching a postcard for you to please complete and print and 
return to us as soon as possible by mail or by email.  Our email is leslepriday@gmail.com .  I 
will contact you to confirm or change if necessary.  Thank you to those who have already 
contacted us.    Thank you for your help!   
 
Yours with Hope For Honduras, 
 
 
 
Leslie & Alba Priday  

The LESLIE 
PRIDAYS 

 

THAT THEY 
MIGHT SET 
THEIR HOPE 

IN GOD  
Psalm 78:7 
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